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Ottawa, November 6, 1906.

I beg to inform you that Mr. Inspector Ramsden

In connection with his lnvestigation of the Garden River

Reserve, reporte that Batchewana Indians building there

are not wanted, and in connection therewith I beg to

refer you to communication addressed you on the 15th of

September, 1905, and to ask you to favour the Depart-

ment with a full report in regard to all members of

Batchewana Band residing on Garden River, giving quan-

tity of land occupied by each, nature and extent of

improvements and Stating what action you would recommend

should be taken in each case.

Your obedient Servant,

Assistant Secretary.

V. L. Nicholas, Esq.,

 Clndian Agent,

Sault Ste. Marie, Ont.
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